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 Following the meeting of the parish council held on the 22nd August 2022, discussion took place 
regarding the planning application 3/2022/0400 for which there has been a discharge of 
conditions.   

The parish council objected most strongly to this application on a number of grounds.:-  

1. The swale being an open ditch with standing water, the smell and pests therein.   
2. The flooding that has happened 3 times in the past 4 years reeking misery for the 

residents.   
3. The vermin on site from the swale  

This discharge of conditions will not prevent the existing problems and the parish council wish to 
express their disappointment at the disregard for the evidence put before them.   

Could the parish council ask that a rationale is provided for why the conditions have been 
discharged particularly with reference to the swale, flooding and vermin.   

  

Kind regards   

 


